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Dear N San Antonio,

Peace in the Hearts of Jesus and Mary!

This letter is a request for corrections on the previous letter we sent to, approved, and refeased by vour wo
office; DepEd-+A Advisory SH 01-298 (dated 10 December 2017; received 15 December 2017, 11:02 AN
on the upcoming “BELIEVE Youth Congress 2018 — CALABARZON”.

Due to the conflicts on the venue, we set the said congress on 8—4 March 2018, Sarurday and Sunday, and e
held at the Santa Rosa City Hall Auditoritim, City of Sta. Rosa, Laguna.

In view of this, we ask for pardon to your office and the atfected division offices under your scope for this sudden
change, and we humbly request once agaig for another Advisory to be released by your good office for this

imformation to be officially disseminated to those divisions and schools who have received already the previous

advisory.

May our request merit your favorable response. For further inquiries, please contact our assigned missionaries,
Br. Gregory Ma. Gaspi, OATH or Se. Ma. Teresa OQuano, LIHM through the details indicated above. Thank

vou very much and may God bless vou
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REV, FR. JUSTIN MA. TORRIES, OATH \u _ ’
)

MHCC CALABARZON Spiritual Director /
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10 December 2017

DIOSDADQO M. SAN ANTONIO

Regional Director

Department of Education {Dep-Ed) Region IV A- Calabarzon
Cainta, Rizal o
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Dear Sir: i hﬁ;’u , d
Peace in Christ! 3 i

The Mary Help of Christians Crusade (MHCC) is a Marian and Fucharistic Campus
Ministry. The MHCC works in collaboration with the Department of Education for the
integration of morals in education, specifically for Public High Schools.

The Annual culminating activity for the school year is the Believe Youth Conference.
The Believe 2018 is a 2-day conference which seeks to plant seeds of leadership in the
voung people to promote values within their respective schools. Schools from all over
Region IV-A will be invited to send representatives for the conference. Feedback over
the years from schools has been overwhelmingly positive, and we hope to continue to
deliver the same service.

The Believe 2018 consists of talks, testimonies, prayer, group sharings, games, song and
dance and finds its climax in the celebration of Holy Mass. it will take place from
Saturday 24th February 2018 - Sunday 25 February 2018 at the Cultural Center of Sta.
Cruz, Laguna. The Believe 2018 is free of charge and food will be provided for the
participating students.

We would like to ask your kind office for an endoysement of the Believe 2018,

We are very much grateful for your validation and support of our activities over the
vears. Thank you for your kind attention and may the good Lord bless you, L, your family

and the whole of the region. I gg H\ £
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Sincerely in Christ through Mary, | LI
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